
COMING SOON: 

PRODUCT AND 
PRICE CHANGES 

Change is part of everyday life for real estate professionals like you. Markets fluctuate, housing costs 
rise, inventories vary, and more. Similarly, repairing and replacing household systems and appliances 
continues to grow more expensive, complicated, and time-consuming. Because of this, we’re making a 
few changes to keep up, and are adjusting our prices for the first time in over five years. 

BEGINNING September 15th, 2022: 

These areas will be gaining roof leak coverage and several items in the base plan (many of 
which are covered for sellers), as well as the refrigerator will now be covered for sellers. You 
will see the refrigerator ice maker/beverage dispenser coverage move from the base plan to the 
7-Star Upgrade and water heater expansion tanks will no longer be covered.

• Added humidifier
• Added burglar/fire alarms
• Moved refrigerator ice maker/beverage dispenser to 7-Star Upgrade
• Added Roof Leak coverage (no longer available for mobile homes)

Seller Changes: 
• Added humidifier
• Added lighting fixtures, central vacuum, burglar/fire alarms, doorbells
• Added refrigerator 

Optional Coverage Changes: 
• Combined well pump/septic system into 1 combined optional coverage
• Added electronic air cleaner

You and your clients deserve the best — and we deliver. Our purchasing power and network of 
service providers continue to be valuable resources that can help save your clients money and hassle. 
Plus, we invest in innovative products and technology every single day so that we remain a leader in 
providing helpful home solutions to both home buyers and sellers. 

Thank you for your continued support and for 
trusting us to serve you and your clients. 

Limitations and exclusions apply. Please visit onlinehsa.com. 
© 2022 Home Security of America, Inc. All rights reserved. 22-0681 

7-Star Changes:

Base Plan Changes: 

• Removed water heater expansion tank
• Moved refrigerator ice maker/beverage dispenser to 7-Star Upgrade
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